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   STAFF REPORT 

 

TO: Councillors 
 
FROM: David Lewis, Environmental Health Officer  
 
REFERENCE: B951  
 
SUBJECT: REPORT LIQUOR BAN FOR SPECIFIED EVENT, JUBILEE PARK- 

EP06/01/02 - Report Prepared for 26 January Full Council Meeting 
 

 
1. BACKGROUND  
 
 A youth outdoor music and entertainment event is to be held at Jubilee Park on 

Sunday, 29 January 2006 between 4.00 pm and 9.00 pm.  Although this has been 
advertised as liquor-free, the Police have requested a liquor ban be put in place for 
this event to give them the powers to prohibit the bringing of liquor on to the park or 
from consuming it. 

 
2. COMMENT 
 
 The Bylaw permits Council by resolution to impose such a ban for specified events 

and it is considered appropriate that a ban be in force for this event.   Unfortunately, 
the ban had to be publicly advertised 14 days prior to the event and this meant that 
action was required before the Council meeting.  It is therefore requested that Council 
ratify this action taken by adopting the following resolution: 

 
  That pursuant to Section 7.1 of the Tasman District Council Consolidated 

Bylaw Chapter 3 (Control of Liquor in Public Places) the Tasman District 
Council hereby resolves to ratify the prohibition to consume liquor on or to 
bring liquor onto Jubilee Park and the Skateboard Park between the hours 
of 3.00 pm and 10.00 pm on Sunday, 29 January 2006. 

 
3. RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That this resolution be ratified. 
 
 
 
 
David Lewis 
Environmental Health Officer 
 


